
 
 

 

     Mickleham Matters  

END OF TERM 2 CELEBRATIONS! 

 

What’s Happening?  

 

 

Monday 15th July – First 

Day of Term 3 

 

Week 1 – NAIDOC week 

 

Thursday 25th July – Parent 

Teacher Interviews from 

1:15. School finishes 12:30 

pm 

 

29th July – School Council 

6:30pm 

 

Tuesday 30th July to Friday 

2nd August – Grade 5/6 

camp 

 

Friday 9th August – 

Curriculum Day – no 

school 

 

Monday 12th August – 

Maths Information Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
What a wonderful term we have had. I hope that you all have a wonderful break. We look 
forward to seeing everyone again, refreshed and ready to learn for Term 3. 
This newsletter is a celebration of the term. 
We hope that you enjoy it! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Grade 1 students have been 

learning how to be detectives to find 

clues in their books! I love the dress-

ups! Well done! 

 

Some of the Grade 1 and 2 students were 

able to participate in our ‘Song Room’ 

learning where they wrote songs and 

performed for the Junior School. 

 

Our teachers are constantly learning, 

and building their understanding around 

teaching and learning. One Saturday this 

term we held a leadership day for our 

School Improvement Team. Thank you 

to the team for all of your input! 

 

Congratulations to Kailea. Kailea wrote a letter to 

our school council to suggest that we have a 

‘Nude Food Day’ once a week starting next term. 

Kailea attended our school council meeting. Kailea 

was able to answer questions, and presented 

extremely well. Watch this space! 

 

ENROL NOW FOR 2020! 
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The students 
across the school 
thoroughly 
enjoyed learning 
about Indonesian 
culture on 
Indonesian Day! 

 

Students have been 
working hard to keep 
our school yard 
clean. Thank you, 
girls! You did a great 
job! 

Congratulations to Stefanie and Kane on winning the 
Bin Competition. We are looking forward to seeing 
the finished bins next term. Thank you to the 
canteen for the $25 gift cards, and thank you to 
Shane Graham for painting the bins! 

We were very lucky with the 
weather when the Essendon 
Football Club came to talk to 
our students.  

 

 

It�[s always a 
delight to get 
children in the 
office to share 
their excellent 
work. 

This is a serious 
case of the 
sticker-pox! 

Great work, 
Kenzie! 

Have a wonderful holiday, and we will 
see you all in Term 3! Thank you for a 

wonderful first semester 2019, 
everybody! 

Karly Vicki


Karly Vicki


Karly Vicki



